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April 4, 2013
VIA E-FILING
Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Tariff Filings:  Hood Canal Telephone Co. Inc., UT-130453; Inland Telephone Company UT-130451; Kalama Telephone Company UT-130454; Pend Oreille Telephone Company UT-130447; Tenino Telephone Company UT-130450; Western Wahkiakum County Telephone Company UT-130449; and Whidbey Telephone Company UT-130455
Dear Mr. King:


This letter will constitute the statement required by WAC 480-120-198(1) concerning the provision of customer notice.  The advice letter filed for in each of the above referenced tariffs indicated that the customer notice had been mailed or otherwise provided to the customers on or before the date of the tariff filing.  A copy of the customer notice was included with the advice letter.

In addition to a customer notice being provided to the customers, the tariff changes were posted in each of the company's respective business office(s).

Each of the affected customer classes are indicated in the respective filings.  Where no business rates were listed, the company's residential customers are affected by the filing. Where business rates were involved, both residential and business customers were by the filing.  


As noted, a copy of the respective notices has been previously provided to the Commission.


Thank you for your attention to this matter.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
cc:
Clients (via e-mail)
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